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Dear Mr. Brown: 

As you know, Carrier is commencing Positive Train Control ("PTC") training for all Engineers 
and Assistant Engineers over the next year. 

In order to facilitate the training, it is agreed that NJ Transit Headquarters - loth floor, in 
Newark, NJ will be created as a sign-up location. Engineers will be required to report to 
Headquarters for training. 

Engineers required to report to headquarters will be compensated the earnings of their 
assignment, or in the case of extra-list employees, the earnings of the assignment for which they 
would have stood, or ifnot lined-up, a basic day's pay. 

Training will take place Monday-Friday but may be expanded to Saturday/Sunday. If an 
Engineer is assigned training on his relief day, he will be compensated a basic day at the time 
and one half rate. Engineers may opt out of attending training on their relief day. 

Engineers will receive mileage & tolls from their residence or their home terminal, whichever is 
shorter. 

Finally, Engineers will receive the same deadhead arbitrary applicable to the MMC when 
reporting to the headquarters building, io" floor, in Newark, NJ. Employees holding MMC jobs 
will receive 30 minutes deadhead in each direction (total of one (1) hour). 

The temporary establishment of Newark, NJ as a terminal will expire one year from this 
agreement. 

Very truly yours, I concur: 

/r}h~ 
S. M. Drayzen 
DGM - Labor Relations & Administration 

/-/~ 
J. P. Brown 
General Chairman, BLE 
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